
Question on Notice 
 

No. 867 
 

Asked on 20 August 2024 
 
 

MR S MINNIKIN ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS AND MINISTER 
FOR DIGITAL SERVICES (HON B MELLISH)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise the cost to the Queensland Government to operate free shuttle buses to 
the 2024 Ekka? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Chatsworth for the question. 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) offered free travel on event shuttle buses 
between Woolloongabba and Herston busway stations to support customer travel to the 2024 
Royal Queensland Exhibition Show which ran between 10 and 18 August 2024. 
 
The contract to run these shuttles, including costs, is a commercial-in-confidence matter between 
TMR and the operator.  
 


